

NEW ENGLAND FOOTBALL LEAGUE 99 NORTH END BLVD. SALISBURY, MA 01952 (978) 465-3046 (phone & fax)

Email: info@newenglandfootballleague.com

Dear Business Owner:

Thank you for your generous donation and for being a sponsor in the New England Football League. Over the previous twenty one years, the N.E.F.L. has experienced tremendous growth, thanks mainly to the contributions of the many local businesses such as yours that have supported our organization. The goal of the N.E.F.L. is to develop a good relationship with all of our sponsors so that we may serve in the best interest of each other and to ensure that any contribution is looked upon as money well spent.

The Board of Directors of the New England Football League will strive forward, doing whatever necessary to make certain that your association with our organization continues to be a positive and rewarding experience.

If there is anything that we can offer assistance with, please be sure to contact the N.E.F.L. office at (978) 465-3046.

Sincerely,

Thomas M. Torrisi President/CEO